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April 4, 2012 

 

 

Advice No. 3686T 

 

 

David Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on 

Attachment A. 

 
Pursuant to the FCC’s Lifeline and Link Up Reform and Modernization, Report, and Order, and 

Future Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, WC Docket No. 11-42, FCC 12-11 (rel. Feb. 6, 2012), 

CenturyLink is making filings in compliance with this Order in two phases.  

 

This initial filing eliminates non-Tribal Link Up support, and makes changes to Tribal Link Up 

support as ordered by the FCC to become effective April 1, 2012. A subsequent compliance 

filing will be submitted at a later date to address future changes to the Lifeline discount and 

eligibility criterion.  The filing also makes a clarification to the WTAP terms. 

 

Qwest is also reflecting the Company’s change in name from Qwest Corporation to Qwest 

Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC.  We respectfully request an effective date for this filing of 

May 5, 2012. 

 

If you have questions concerning this filing please contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Mark Reynolds 
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SECTION SHEET REVISION 

 

1 20 5 

1 23 7 

5 Index Sheet 2 16 

5 Index Sheet 3 15 

5 48 11 

5 49 2 

5 49.1 2 

 

 

 


